
Buttonwood  Park  Swan  Boats
open 7 days a week
Have you enjoyed one of the Buttonwood Park Swan Boats yet?
Weather permitting, they are open 7 days a week from 10:30 am
– 6 pm starting Saturday, April 13.

Full  details  on  the  swan  boats:
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/the-buttonwood-park-swan-boats
-are-back-for-the-2019-season-in-new-bedford/2019/04/05
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